REGULAR MEETING
YORKTOWN PARK BOARD
Field Operations Building

February 8, 2017

Meeting was called to order by Jon Myrick @ 5:30 pm.

Roll call: Those present are: Jon Myrick, Vicki Craig, Bob Drummond, Greg Holzer,
Peggy Flanagan. Also present are: Todd Blevins, Erin Hurley and Bud Craig.

Motion made by Greg Holzer and seconded by Bob Drummond to approve the minutes
as written. Motion carried 5/0.

OLD BUSINESS

Park survey results: Dan Lake, representing Kieser Consulting, was unable to attend
the meeting tonight, although he sent the information from the survey.
1. The Lion's Club Park is not well known.
2. Morrow's Meadow is very popular and well known.
3. Rest room in Morrow's Meadow is not clean. Suggest to check daily Monday

through Friday and clean as needed.

Suggested putting a Splash Pad in the Lion's Club Park.

Working on having a regular "movie night" for families to attend.

Need drinking fountains for people and also for dogs.

Weed eat in areas that a mower unable to mow.

Need handicap accessible equipment: NOTE: The Community Foundation is

presently working on providing handicap equipment.

Community Garden: Erin Hurley stated she would oversee the garden this year.

Butterfly Habitat: Greg Holzer and his class have applied for a grant and will know by
March 1, 2017 if it was awarded to them. Plan to use a non-mow area, which will
have a 6 foot wide strip mowed and in that area he plans to plant Red Bud trees
plants that will attract Monarch Butterflies. Plan to label trees with stakes that
have been angled. Jon Myrick will auger the holes for the posts. Seeds have
been ordered for the plants.

NEW BUSINESS

Donation of 100 trees: Doug Ectery has donated 100 12" to 18" hardwood trees and
pine trees.

Kids in the Meadow: Want to use the large pavilion on Mondays in June 2017 and
July 2017 from 4:30 pm until 8:30 pm. Motion made by Bob Drummond to
allow and seconded by Greg Holzer. Motion carried 5/0.

PN A

Meeting adjourned at 6:25 pm.
Next meeting March 8, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
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